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November 11, 2021
Thank you to The VFW and American Legion members for joining us for our Veteran’s Day Program.  We would also like to take one more opportunity to thank them for their service. 
Congratulations to the following students for placing in the Patriots Pen Contest:  Elizabeth Garvey- 1st place, Sam Myhre-2nd place, and Piper Anderson - 3rd place.   
We will be dismissing at 12:10 pm today and will not have school on Friday, November 12th for the volleyball and football playoffs.  Good luck to both teams.

Please consider joining our Sunday FIRE activities each and every Sunday after Mass.  This week’s adult conversation will be about the Eucharist.  Catechesis of the Good Shepherd will be available for preschool and kindergarten children.  Come join us for is food and fellowship.  
We will be having our annual Family Style Turkey Dinner next Tuesday.  Cynthia will be making a complete turkey dinner with all of the fixings.  The students will get to enjoy this with their Guardian Angels.  

The Education Committee will be meeting on Tuesday, November 16th at 6 pm either.  Everyone is welcome to attend either via e-mail or in the gym.
Our next school Mass is Wednesday November 17th at 10:30am.   The 5th and 6th  grades will be leading us. 
The 3rd – 8th grade students will be walking to the public school on Wednesday, Nov. 17th to watch the theatre department’s rendition of “Joseph and the Amazing Technicolor Dreamcoat”.  Permission slips for this event are included in the parent folder.  Also, attached to this letter is a dress up schedule for the week in conjunction with the musical.  
We will be celebrating our November birthdays on Thursday, the 18th with Birthday Lunch.

The Knights of Columbus will be hosting a French Toast breakfast on Sunday, Nov. 21st from 9 am – noon in support of St. Edward School.

I am attaching a letter from the Diocese of New Ulm’s Director of Schools regarding our positions on the vaccination of children within Catholic schools.  Please review this document.
There are three VIRTUS trainings coming up within the Diocese:  Nov. 16th at 6 pm in St. Peter, Nov. 18th at 6 pm at St. Mary’s in Tracy and Nov. 22nd at 6 pm at St. Mary’s in Willmar.  You must be VIRTUS trained in order to volunteer with youth within the church.  If you would like to sign up for one of these trainings, please go to www.virtus.org and click first time registrant.  
May God Bless,





Mrs. Garvey
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